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School Year-End Newsletter
 

Hello! With the weather finally getting warmer, it's time for summer vacation to begin!

"Preach the word! Be ready in season and out of season. Convince, rebuke, exhort, with all
longsuffering and teaching. " 2 Tim. 4:2

 

Sports Day at Holly Park

On June 14 we are holding a Sports Day
event with New West and Surrey campuses
at Holly Park in Surrey. It will be a full-filled
day of relays, games, and activities.
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3rd Annual Garden
Party and

Fundraising Event

We held our annual dinner
party June 10th with 30

people in attendance. David
Hunt spoke on Classical

Education and why this is
very important today. The

dialogue was engaging and
we will invite him back in the
fall for those who would like
to join in the conversation.

View the video on our
website.

Donate

Silent Auction

We have 12 items that have
been posted for our first silent
auction. Bidding will close this
Sunday, June 18th at 9 pm.
Get your bidding in and list
your top bid for the item of

your choice. Call Julia Poole
if you have questions or want

to increase your bid.

Post your bid

 

Awards and Year End Celebrations
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Join us on Thursday, June 15th for the
Awards ceremony for Surrey campus in
the Fireside Room at Cedar Grove
Church, 10330 - 144th Street, Surrey.
The ceremony will begin at 7 pm
followed by an informal social. The
students will sing and recite their
scripture memory verses.

COMPASS New West will host a Year
End celebration and BBQ at Queen's
Park, New Westminster on Friday, June
16th from 5:30-7:30 pm. Parking is off
1st street and a short walk to the
reserved Picnic Shelter.

Volunteers needed
COMPASS will be creating a float for the
Abbotsford Jesus Celebration held July 22.
Please contact Julia Poole if you are able to
help build a float over this next month. We will
also need volunteers to join us at our float
and booth at Mill Lake Park.

Volunteer

Upcoming Event - Fall Tailgate Garage Sale

We are planning a big family garage sale on September 23rd. All funds from this sale will go
toward the next school year's administration costs. Please collect good used items to sell at this
event and take this opportunity to go through your homes looking for saleable items. Details to
follow and church parking lot locations will be posted.
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Happy Fathers' Day! May you feel honored in all
you do for your family and as you seek Godly

principles for your life. God bless you!
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